FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Rev. Nathan Brooks, Pastor

March 25, 2018 ~ 10:45 a.m. 
(Children, please meet Sandy Clark by the choir room for palm processional)

Welcome/Invocation/Lord’s Prayer

Jason Nicholson
Processional
“We Will Glorify”
#301
Call to Worship
“Shine, Jesus, Shine”
Kingdom Kids
Hymns
“All Glory, Laud and Honor”
#300


“Tell Me the Story of Jesus”
#295

Offering
 
Doxology*

#815
Morning Prayer   

 
Anthem
“Were You There / 
Kingdom Kids


When I Think of What Jesus Has Done For Me”
 
 

 
Scripture Reading
 
Mark 15:25-32  
 

Message
  “To Save Himself”
Pastor Nathan 
Closing Hymn*  
“Beneath the Cross of Jesus”
#320
Benediction*     

Postlude*

* You are invited to stand if able

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

** The kneeling rails at the front of the sanctuary are open throughout the service for prayer. **
This Week’s Calendar
Today    
9:00 a.m.
Kidmo Leader’s Meeting

March 25
9:00 a.m.
Kingdom Kids


9:30 a.m.
Sunday School


 10:30 a.m.
Prayer in Nathan’s office

10:45 a.m.
Morning Worship
Monday
6:30 p.m.
Choir Practice
March 26
Tuesday             6:00 p.m.

Cottage Prayer Group
March 27

Wednesday
9:00 a.m.
Bible Study

March 28
6:15 p.m.
Flames        
Thursday
6:30 p.m.
Maundy Thursday Service
March 29
Friday
                                GOOD FRIDAY - CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED

March 30
7:00 p.m.
Good Friday Service @ 1st Presbyterian
Sunday
7:00 a.m.
Easter Sunrise Service

April 1

Bloomfield United Methodist

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Next Week’s Scripture Reading
Revelation 1:9-18
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Birthdays this week
March 26
Doug Frye
March 31
Joan Vaughn
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
If you are interested in becoming a member of First Baptist Church or if you have questions about what membership means, please feel free to contact Pastor Nathan or one of the Deacons.  We would be happy to talk and pray with you.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Next Week’s Volunteers – April 1
Prayer
Norm Sullivan
Sound System
Paul Schmidt

 
Children’s Worship
No Children’s Worship
Nursery
Open/Unstaffed
April Volunteers
Deacon of the Month 
Brad Ellis
Trustee of the Month
Bert Terrell
Usher of the Month
Janet Brown
Greeters
John & Mary Bailey
                      If you are unable to work on your scheduled week,

PLEASE find someone to take your place!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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FBC sermons are available online.  Visit our church website, fbcbloom.org, and click on "Featured Media."  Or scan this QR code with your smart phone to go directly to the Featured Media page.   From there you may select Sermons, Newsletters or Bulletins.
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First Baptist Church Vision Statement

The First Baptist Church is the body of Christ, nurturing all parts of the

body within, bringing Christ to others and others to Christ.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Church Covenant

We, the members of First Baptist Church Bloomfield, having been led by the Spirit of God to receive the Lord Jesus Christ as our Savior, and on the profession of our faith, most sincerely and joyfully enter into covenant with one another, as one body in Christ.  We pledge, therefore, by the aid of the Holy Spirit:

To attend the services of FBC Bloomfield regularly for spiritual nourishment, growth and encouragement:

To walk together and watch over one another in Christian love; to remember each other in prayer; to aid each other in times of sickness and difficulty; to be slow to take offense, but always ready for reconciliation;

To contribute cheerfully and regularly, according to our ability, to the support of FBC Bloomfield and its various activities; to support the spread of the Gospel of Jesus Christ throughout the world;

To strive in our family lives to make Jesus Christ the center of our homes;

To cultivate a life of devotion and consecration to God;

To aid and assist prayerfully, loyally and affectionately, the ministers and others who seek to strengthen the witness of FBC Bloomfield;

To conduct ourselves in accordance with the principles of our Lord, in all our social and business relationships; 

We enter into this covenant under the leadership of the Holy Spirit, prayerfully asking for Divine guidance and help in this our earnest endeavor.
Welcome to worship! If you are a first-time guest, we have a small gift for you; please just ask. We invite all worshipers to sign the black book to help us better minister to you. If you’d like a prayer request announced, please use an orange card from your pew and place it in the offering plate. Guests, your presence is a gift to us; please feel no pressure to participate in the offering.
NEW Prayer Requests from last week: March 18, 2018
Ashley Davis – Maryann Snow’s granddaughter
Gilbert Perido – Maryann Snow’s brother
The family of Alfred Perido – Maryann Snow’s brother

Alex & Andrew Weeks

John Worland – Jodie Hudson’s cousin
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Do You Like To Decorate?

We are in need of people to decorate the sanctuary, rotating on a monthly basis. Would you be interested in trying this ministry for a month?  If so, please see Nancy Brinson or Pastor Nathan.

Help Wanted
If you would be interested in setting up a means to inform FBC members and attendees if someone has a need or an article to sell or give away, please contact one of the Council members listed in your church phone directory or leave a note on the Church Secretary’s desk.
Poverty Simulation – April 11

Martin County Community Foundation is sponsoring a Poverty Simulation on Wednesday, April 11, in Loogootee, from 11:30 to 1:30.  A Poverty Simulation involves 50-85 individuals who are assembled into “family units” and must for their family for 15-minute “weeks” on limited resources. The goal is to increase empathy and understanding of those facing poverty.  If you are interested in going, please RSVP to Nathan by Thursday, March 29.  I’ll connect with those who can go about carpool location and time.
Matching Grant Love Offering

Kelsey Moody plans to attend Taylor University, which offers a church matching grant program.  A church may give toward a student’s education and Taylor will match the gift up to $2,000 annually.  FBC already has dedicated funds for three scholarships, but even if a student receives all three, the total would be $1000 or less, one time only.  In order to maximize our blessing to any FBC students who attend colleges with church matching grants, the deacons would like to begin receiving an annual love offering.  This year we will receive the offering today, March 25, in our adult Sunday school classes and in a box on the table by the stained glass windows in the narthex.  This practice will hopefully not only bless Kelsey but many more FBC students in years to come.
Congratulations!

To Laverne and Miriam Rollison on the birth of their 8th GREAT Grandchild!  Their great grandson was born to Kyle & Monica Billman last Thursday, March 15.    
Loving Our Neighbors

The below questions are for each of us, as individuals and as families, to consider as we pursue Jesus’ command to love our neighbors.  As you respond, please keep track of any new ideas the Spirit brings to mind and any fruitful stories that arise from your obedience to the Lord’s leading.  Following the worship service on April 22, we’ll eat together and share around our tables what God is doing among us. 

Who are our neighbors?

What do we know about our neighbors?  What do we need to learn in order to love our neighbors as ourselves?

How can we pray for our neighbors?

How can we increase our comfort level with our neighbors, and their comfort level with us?

How can we develop relationships with neighbors on a deeper/personal/spiritual level?

How could we take initiative in blessing our neighbors (rather than waiting for them to come to us)?

A Look at Last Week





Attendance


Sunday School	72


Morning Worship Service	137





Last Week’s Giving


General Fund	$5,792.25


Kelsey Moody Scholarship Fund	$50.00





Year to Date Giving


Income	$62,231.42


Budget Requirement	$54,188.75


Net Income	$8,042.67








Food Pantry Activity for February 2018


Households	70


Individuals	204


Children under age 18	25


People over age 59	17


Number of bags distributed	517








A Look at Last Week





Attendance


Sunday School	52


Morning Worship Service	82





Last Week’s Giving


General Fund	$


Food Pantry	$





Year to Date Giving


Income	$


Budget Requirement	$


Net Income	$








